May 14-2020

Kathy Bourque
Municipality of Argyle
Coﬁncillor for District 7
Middle East Pubnico
N.S. BOW 2A0

Dear Kathy

We the members of East Pubnico New Horizons are seeking help fromyou, our
councillor, to help with our monthly expenses. Our way of fund raising for our
club is quilting for the public. We have not gathered at our club to quilt since
March 11-2020 as a result of Covid-19. Funds are limited at this time. We would
appreciate any monetary assistant you are able to contribute to our club.

Yours tfuly,

A rrorvradavot
Cassie Amirault
President
East Pubnico New Horizons
1189 Highway 3
Middle East Pubnico

N.S. BOW 2A0



